From: Henry, Kate

Sent: 30 January 2017 12:20

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Application number 2015/3049/P

Please log as an objection.

Kate

Kate Henry
Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: 0207 974 2521

flin]ELS

From: Ann Randall

Sent: 30 January 2017 11:51

To: Henry, Kate

Subject: Application number 2015/3049/P

Dear Ms Henry,

We would like to object to the planning application submitted by Simon Firth for the building of 51
Calthorpe Street into flats from business use.

The height would infringe on our privacy and we would lose the use of our garden due to the building of
these flats as we would be overlooked very closely.

We also believe our right of light would be in jeopardy and we are in the process of arranging for a right of
light specialist to visit and confirm if this is the case.

We also believe that as there are about to be new flats being built on the Post office sight, we don't need
more in Calthorpe Street. Are the council going to supply more parking for residents or will there be fights
to get the few residents parking available.

Are these flats intended to have social housing or affordable housing,.

Will the security now impact on us as it will be easy to climb over to our gardens.
What is being done to protect us.

Please take this as our written objection.

Tony & Ann Randall
5 Pakenham Street WC1X OLG



